From: Karen Schafer

To: Office State Actuary, WA

Subject: TRS1 COLA

Date: Tuesday, September 20, 2022 10:28:07 AM
CAUTION:External email.

My name is Karen Nelson Schafer, and I retired from teaching in 2014. Since there haven’t been COLAs each year
to help retirees deal with inflation, our pensions are getting further behind, and causing hardships. Food prices, gas,
and just about everything else continue to rise at outrageous levels, but we have only received three small COLAs
since 2011! You have the power to fix this unfair situation. Please restore the yearly COLA for TRS 1 retirees.
Karen Nelson Schafer, Moses Lake

Sent from my iPhone
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